
Intrastate Funding Formula 

Notice of 30-Day Public Comment Period 

 

The U.S. Administration for Community Living has determined that the Intrastate Funding 

Formula set forth in the 2022-2025 WV State Plan, by which OAA funds are allocated to the 

Area Agencies on Aging.  This revision is in order to comply with OAA Section 

305(a)(2)(C).  This section of the OAA requires a State to develop a formula that takes into 

account (i) the geographical distribution of older individuals in the State; and (ii) the distribution 

among planning and service areas of older individuals with greatest economic need and older 

individuals with greatest social need, with particular attention to minority low-income older 

individuals. 

 

The WV Bureau of Senior Services developed the (following) revised Intrastate Funding 

Formula and has submitted it for a 30-day written public comment period starting Tuesday, 

March 15, 2022, and ending April 13, 2022 at 4:00 p.m.  The pages in the Plan containing the 

revised IFF, can be found starting on page 38 to page 46.   

 

Written comments may be mailed to: 

 

Commissioner Robert E. Roswall 

WV Bureau of Senior Services 

1900 Kanawha Blvd., East 

Charleston, WV  25305 

 

Or emailed to: 

 

Robert.e.roswall@wv.gov  

 

The revised IFF can be found on the WV Secretary of State’s website at the link below: 

 

https://apps.sos.wv.gov/adlaw/csr/ruleview.aspx?document=17616  

 

mailto:Robert.e.roswall@wv.gov
https://apps.sos.wv.gov/adlaw/csr/ruleview.aspx?document=17616
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